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18T GRAND SCIENTIFIC SYMPOSIUM

The University of the Philippines College of Medicine (UPCM), with the
Postgraduate Institute of Medicine will hold its 18th Grand Scientific Symposium
with the theme, “Midlife: The Amazing Journey,; Meeting the Challenge, Knowing the
Facts, Controversies and Updates” to be held on February 3-4, 2011 at the L’ Fisher
Hotel, Bacolod City.

This Symposium is the first and most comprehensive scientific meeting geared
towards the country’s primary care physicians, specialists, healthcare providers and
lay people in order to equip them with the knowledge to recognize and to manage/refer
patients with Midlife Crisis in the community.

DepEd personnel are invited to attend this conference with thirty percent (30%)
discount on registration fee. Deadline for registration is November 30, 2010.

The registration fees are as follows:

Category Pre-registration On-site
Medical Practitioners PhP1,200.00 PhP1,500.00
Students/Allied

Medical Professionals | PhP 800.00 PhP1,000.00

For more information, contact Ms. Agnes Enagan, UPCM, Post Graduate
Institute of Medicine at telephone mno.: (02) 536-1319 or visit website:
www.upcm.ph /2007 /about_gss.html.
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